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Book Fair – Monday 24th to Friday 28th June 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are holding a Book Fair after school on Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June from 
3.20pm to 4pm in the SCITT Building. 
 
A leaflet will be sent home showing a small selection of the titles available and there will be a 
complete range of books on show at the book fair, there’s sure to be a book for everyone! 
 
EVERY book you buy will help to get FREE BOOKS for our school. 
 
Card Payments accepted and cheques should be made payable to:  Bransgore Primary 
School.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the book fair! 
 
Many Thanks 
 
 
Elinor Staddon 
School Librarian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


